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Update: Toho continues to investigate the low pressure issues 
 

Kissimmee, Fla. (Monday, April 10, 2023) - Toho continues to investigate the low pressure issues being 
experienced in the Remington area. 
 

### 
 

Remington area experiencing low pressure in irrigation services 
 
Kissimmee, Fla. (Thursday, April 6, 2023) – Toho Water Authority (Toho) customers in the Remington 
area may be experiencing low pressure in their irrigation. Toho technicians are investigating the issue to 
restore service as soon as possible. Please visit our News and Alerts section on www.tohowater.com for 
updates.  
 
If you have any questions, please call our customer service at 407-944-5000 or email us at 
customerservice@tohowater.com.  
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